
From:  
To: AO Code and Conduct Rules
Subject: FW: Public Comments email link is not working 
Date: Monday, October 15, 2018 2:39:41 PM

On 10/2/18, 9:31 AM, "AOWebmaster@ao.uscourts.gov on behalf of Gail Mountain via United States Courts"
<AOWebmaster@ao.uscourts.gov> wrote:

 Uscourts.gov Contact Form Submission (http://www.uscourts.gov/contact-us)

 Submitted on Tuesday, October 2, 2018 - 09:31

 Name: Gail Mountain
 Email: mountain_gail@yahoo.com
 Subject: Public Comments email link is not working
 URL:
 Comment:
 I have not been able to send my comment on the updated on Judicial Code and
 Conduct Rules -- please forward to the appropriate department for receipt.
 Thank you.

 Gail Mountain, Individual
 Public Comment: Judicial Code of Conduct

 Thank you for your immediate attention to this matter:

 I am sure many will have many comments on your revisiting of Code and Conduct
 Rules for judges but little is more important to me right now than the fact
 that Supreme Court justices are not bound by a code of conduct with an ethics
 review oversight system in place and the only body that can investigate
 Supreme Court justices for alleged misconduct is Congress.

 I strongly encourage you to pause your work and to rectify this an issue that
 I trust is not new to you and that also has a history of pros and cons ready
 and waiting for review.

 Gail Mountain, 11 Millett Street, Gloucester, Ma 01930
 (Please acknowledge receipt & action taken. TY)
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